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Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs) 

 
Internal Memo  

 

Ref  :       TUM/RAA/COM/29(31) 
 
From  :       Deputy Registrar Academic Affairs   
            
To  :        ALL NEW STUDENTS 

 
Date  :      22nd September, 2021 

SUBJECT VICE CHANCELLOR’S ORIENTATION ADDRESS 

 
This is to inform you that the Vice Chancellor’s address for new students who joined the 

University during the August/September 2021 semesters will be done virtually on Monday 

27th September 2021 starting 2.00pm.  

The event will be aired live. Log in to YouTube: TUMTVke, Twitter: @Tum001Ke 

 Facebook: Technical University of Mombasa  and TUM Website:  tum.ac.ke. to listen.  The 
Vice Chancellor’s orientation programme is available on the TUM website. 
 
Don’t miss this very important event 

 
Ms. Serah Nekesa Welime 
Deputy Registrar Academic Affairs 
Cc.  VC, DVC ARE, DVC AFP, Snr. ARE 


